STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD

WORKSHOP SESSION – DIVISION OF WATER RIGHTS

May 2, 2002

ITEM 1

SUBJECT:

PROGRESS REPORT BY THE MONTEREY COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY (MCWRA) ON THE STATUS OF THE AGENCY’S EFFORTS TO ADDRESS SEAWATER INTRUSION IN THE SALINAS VALLEY

DISCUSSION:

Seawater intrusion has long been recognized as a serious threat to water supplies in the Salinas Valley.  The State Water Resources Control Board previously entered into agreements with the MCWRA for completion of environmental documents and groundwater investigations necessary for development of a solution to the seawater intrusion problem in the Salinas Valley.  Subsequently, two contracts were initiated with the MCWRA and work under the contracts has been progressing.  MCWRA staff will make a presentation to the SWRCB on the current status of the agency’s efforts to address the seawater intrusion problem. 

POLICY ISSUES:

None

FISCAL IMPACT:

None

RWQCB IMPACT:

None

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

None, this is an information item.

